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Submission: as self funded retirees we object to any rate variation on the basis that Lithgow City Council (LCC) supplies
minimal service to our area which is zoned rural. Ie, no garbage service, no water supply nor sewer system. The only benefit
we glean from LCC is rudimentary road maintenance. We know that is our choice to live in a rural area but there should not be
a penalty of high rates which we cannot afford.

Bruce & Donna Upton






